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Dear Weyman Lee,

 

 

 

                    Hello, my name is Allen Custodio and I’m a student at San 
Lorenzo high school. San Lorenzo and Hayward doesn’t want the Fossil Fuel power 
plant. If you build the fossil fuel plant it will harm the environment. The fossil 
fuel power plant will increase pollution and it will destroy the environment. 
Innocent people and innocent animals will have to breathe it everyday. So please 
stop the fossil fuel power plant and save the environment. I think you should build 
a solar plant, instead of building a fossil fuel plant. Solar plants are better for 
the environment and it won’t increase pollution. And it won’t harm the environment. 
Also a big factor in our generation is global warming. Also Carbon Dioxide known as 
co2 will admit 1,926,399 tons! I hope that we prevent global warming from happening,
it is really important that we try to do something about it.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                    
                     Sincerely Allen
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